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Summer School 2021 
Session 1, June 28 - July 14 
Session 2, July 15 - July 30 

 
 
 
 
April 30, 2021 
 
 
Dear Students and Families,  
 
With the warmer temperatures, later sunsets, and Quarter 4’s hybrid schedule, we are optimistic that as a 
community we will continue to keep one another safe, while reminding ourselves of why Latin is so special.  
 
Summer School is quite unique at Latin as it is truly viewed as an opportunity. It is not only a time where 
students who have fallen behind during distance learning fill in gaps but also a collection of moments to 
explore an interest or hobby through elective course offerings.  
 
This summer we are very excited to host a blended Summer School model with in-person, virtual, and hybrid 
learning. We want to assure you that student and family safety is at the forefront of our minds. We will 
continue to follow district guidelines, in addition to staying consistent with our current protocols. However, 
due to the summer heat, in-person classes will be held indoors and not in the outside tents. Please be on the 
lookout for updated Summer School Safety Protocols on the school website.  
 
Additionally, we request that you SAVE THE DATE for the Summer School Registration Link that will go 
live on Wednesday, May 5, 2021. Although courses are on a first come, first serve basis, we will have a 
waiting list. The link will be posted on the school website and shared to all our students and families.  
 
We are deeply grateful for your commitment and appreciate the collaboration in supporting all our students in 
their academics. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We look forward to 
working with you and your child!  
 

Warmly,  
 

Hazie Crespo and Pat Bane  
Co-Directors of Summer School 
summerschool@latinpcs.org  
 

 


